Dragon. Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: jbrooks@glwb.net

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 5:47 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Jason Brooks

Organization
Eaton Township Fire Department

Email
jbrooks@glwb.net

Address

35955 Royalton Road
Grafton, Ohio 44044
USA

Comments

The current standard needs to change in order to allow us, the end users save a ton of money.
The basic fact that two main manufacturers make all the SCBA cylinders that we currently
purchase already, should mean that we can directly purchase those same cylinders from them.
If we can save 40% by going directly to the manufacturer of the cylinder versus the
manufacturer of the SCBA, why wouldn't we want to do this? In this economic time, we need to
be able to save every penny we can.




